December 5, 1949

Dr. George 8. Avery, Jr.
Broolklyn Botanic Garden
1000 Washington Avenue
Brooklyn 25, New York

Dear Dr. Avery:

I an returning herewith the condensed
vergion of my "Neglected Plants for American Gardens"
wiilch you plan to use in the winter i1ssue of Plantse
and Cardense. The condengation 1s satiefactory in
every way and I have no criticisms to offer. The
few changee I have made are of ninor imnortance,

We instructed our printer to forward the
cuts directly to you, and I am glad to know they
have arrived.

Yours sincerely,

Ee Lo Kammerer

BLEKIER



